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2022 General Meeting of the Sierra Sage Men’s Golf Club
March 27, 2022 at Sierra Sage Golf Course
Call to order 8:30 by President Keenhen
SSMGC President Mr. Keenhen reported that the following incumbent officers are seeking a new term are: 


Robby Gonzales


Michael Graham


Dan Montgomery


Bill McHaney


Darrel Shereer



@ Dave McCool to replace the open seat of Gene Carr 

There were no nominations from the floor
Motion to accept the slate of officers from Mr. Vetter and seconded by Mr. McMenomy
Approved by membership acclimation

Mr. Vetter made a motion for adjournment, Mr. Gonzales seconded  
So moved at 8: 45 a.m. 
Prepared by Don Vetter, SSMGC Board Secretary

